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Payroll registers delayed morning of Aug. 24 [1]

August 24, 2018 by Employee Services [2]

Payroll registers are delayed this morning. The August monthly payroll is currently being 
finalized and we anticipate that it should be completed shortly. An update will be sent when 
the registers are available.

Thank you for your patience during this process.
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